
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                         

 
 

 

March 14, 2024 

 

 

 

Mr. Jason Booher  

Superintendent 

Mercer County Schools 

530 Perryville Street 

Harrodsburg, Kentucky  40330 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation 

New Mercer County Elementary School 

Harrodsburg, Kentucky 

BG 23-211 

RTA 2229 

 

Upon receipt of bids received on March 7, 2024 for the above referenced project, we have reviewed the 

bids and related documents submitted by the bidders. 

 

After careful consideration we recommend the award to the low bidder for the Base Bid amount plus 

Alternates 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, and 8 per the Contract/PO Summary. 

 

Upon selection of the contractor, the Board should make a motion to award a construction contract 

pending approval by the Kentucky Department of Education.  The Board should also approve a revised 

BG1 form which reflects the construction contract total.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Beth Bauer, AIA, LEED AP  

Associate|Project Manager 

 

/mll 

 

 

c: Laith Ross,PE, LEED AP 

Mary Lynne Lange  

 File 2229-1A 
 LOR240314-2229 

 


